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Dear Parents and Carers, 

It is with great pleasure to inform you that St. Mary’s Catholic Primary School is a “Good” school! I have attached a copy of 

the report for you to read and have released a press release. 

The report demonstrates the unwavering commitment that everyone in our school has given, not only to raise standards but 

also to ensure that pupils and parents alike can be proud of our school. Looking forward, along with the support of Plymouth 

CAST, our Local Governing Board and Senior Leaders, we will build on the recommendations in this report to ensure that every 

child benefits from the richness of school life. Thank you for your continued support in this. 

Miss Lindsay and Miss Dann took a group of Year 6 children to the Lytchett lecture this week. The 

children asked Dr Hinde lots of interesting questions.  

 

 

 

 

 
Congratulations to Sienna who competed in a national freestyle dance 
competition on Sunday 10th February. She won 4th place in her new 
category of under 10’s for her solo dance. 

 
Well done Harrison in Year One who is proud to share that he became the  
Student of the Year at his Martial Arts self-defence class. 
   
Amber started Rock and Roll in September last year and in December she took her 
first exam and achieved an amazing result – honours!  
She has been dancing since she was 4years old in Ballet, Tap and Modern. 

  
This is brilliant news Amber. 

 
 
Thank you all for your support particularly over this first half term of the Spring Term. It is always hard to 
come back after Christmas when it is dark in the mornings and early in the evenings but there has been 
lots of positivity which has really helped both the children and the staff. 

 
Yours faithfully, 

  
Helen Armstrong 

Headteacher 

http://www.st-marys.poole.sch.uk/

